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Spring! A concept we have yet to see. Hopefully by our March 

muster, 13th-17th, the weather will be warmer and we can, once 

again, have activities outside. Looking forward to seeing old 

friends and new members at Jenny Ridge RV Park in Folkston GA. 

Our Muster Master has new campgrounds lined up for us this 

year. We hope to see a good turnout, starting with March. The 

usual lineup for evening games will still include dominoes, card 

bingo, Mexican train, and hand and foot cards. Our hosts are 

Karen and Peter Kerner. We’re still looking for co-hosts for this 

event. Please consider volunteering for this. 

We send thoughts and prayers to all our house-bound, ill and/or 

hospitalized members and those who are recovering, who can’t 

attend our gatherings. We hope to see you in the future. We 

miss seeing your smiling faces! If you know of someone who is ill 

or hospitalized, please contact Daphne Peterson. 

With our election of officers last November, only two names 

changed. Larry White is our new Muster Master. Bill Peterson 

was appointed sheriff. 

Our SE Regional Muster “By the Sea at Cedar Key in 2023” is 17-

21 April at Cedar Key RV Resort, Cedar Key FL. Early arrival is 15 

and 16 April with departure Saturday morning, 22 April. There 

will be a brown bag auction and raffle, 50/50 raffles, a book fair 

and door prizes. Two tours are available - a coastal boat tour  



and deep sea fishing trip. All information is available on the 

regional website smartrving.com .  

We were asked to be responsible for the Tuesday breakfast. We 

have a menu and are awaiting to hear what our budget will be. 

We will need all who attend to help with the prep work. The 

other chapter will do the Thursday breakfast. All other meals are 

on the muster schedule on the website.

Hoping to see you all there.

Our red shirts are ready to go and will be passed out at the 

March muster for those who ordered. Whoever can’t make the 

muster will get theirs at the Regional muster. These are a polo 

shirt in a blend of cotton/poly 60-40 with a collar. If you ordered 

and can’t make either muster, the next time available will be 

July. You can also have them mailed at your own expense. If you 

would like to order one or two, please contact Lonnie Alley  -  

lonniealley@earthlink.net

The National Muster this year is 18-22 September. Our muster 

that month is cancelled, due to the fact that they are on the 

same week. We can, however, use the National as one of our 

musters for the outstanding award report. More information on 

the National to follow from HQs. 

At the last National Muster in August, we received our seventh 

Outstanding Chapter Award. Way to go Travelers!!! 

A donation to National was requested in December for retention 

purposes. The board decided to donate $300 to the cause. 

Don't forget that the minutes from each muster are posted on 

the website and sent to each member via email. 

National:  https://smartrving.org         Tri-State Travelers:   https://smartrving.org/tst/ 

Gail Alley 
Editor
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